
 

Welcome to our latest newsletter.  Everyone has settled well back into school.  

Data Collection Sheets  

Thank you for all the data sheets that have been returned, which ensures we have up-to-date contact 

numbers and addresses for parents. Please can any remaining forms be returned as soon as possible.  

Year 7 and Reception Admissions for September 2018 

Applications are to be made via the Schools section of the Lancashire County Council website 

www.lancashire.gov.uk.  This is now live. Secondary School applications need to be in by 31
st

 October 2017 

and Primary applications by 15
th

 January 2018.  
 

Harvest Festival  

Harvest Jacobs Join - Saturday 23
rd

 September 6.30pm at the Village Hall      

Bring food to share and share in the festivities ahead of the school service.  

School Service - Sunday 24
th

 September 10.30am St Wilfrid’s Church 

The children will be participating in this service. Please could we ask that any offerings 

should be tinned or dried food. 

Harvest Lunch – Friday 22
nd

 September  

Please return lunch requests today.  

Wyre Class Residential Trip to Tower Wood 

The next instalment of £30.00 is due on 29
th

 September for those children attending the residential trip to 

Tower Wood in February 2018.  

 Nut Allergies 

Due to pupils with a severe nut allergy, please can we ask pupils do not have any nuts in their packed lunch 

or brought into school. 
 

Headteacher Awards 

  Week ending  8 September 2017 Week ending  15 September 2017 

Calder Class:     Whole Class Calder Class:     Alfie Walmsley 

Hodder Class:   Whole Class Hodder Class:   Joseph Caulkin 

Ribble Class:     Jack Greaves Ribble Class:     Holly Riding 

Wyre Class:       Year 5 Wyre Class:       Teddy Shutt 

 

PTFA Treasure Hunt 

Registration from 2-2.30pm at The Black Bull £5 per family 

A fun family day with treasure and scavenger hunt along the way.  Wellies required.  

Refreshments at the Black Bull to finish. 

 

 
No cost, no catch - raise free donations for us every time you shop online.  

It’s easy to set up just visit https://www.easyfundraising.org.uk/causes/ribchesterswcptfa/ 

Thank you to our supporters (21 in total) who’ve raised an amazing £34.97 of free donations in the last 30 

days.  

 £433.97 RAISED IN TOTAL 
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Copies of our newsletters and other useful information can be found on our website www.ribchester-st-wilfrids.lancs.sch.uk 

Diary of Dates: 

24 September (Sunday) Harvest Festival at St. Wilfrid’s at 10:30am 

25 September Individual and Family School Photographs – 8.45am 

27 September UK Active National Fitness Day 

1 October PTFA Treasure Hunt  

16 October Calder and Hodder Class Autumn Walk  

17 October Football Tournament - 1.30pm  

20 October Hodder Class Assembly  

25 October Parents’ Evening 

27 October Calder Class Assembly  

27 October Half term – 3:30pm 

31
st

 October  Closing date for Secondary School Admissions (Sept 2018) 

6 November INSET Day 

7 November (Tuesday) School re-opens 

10 November Wyre Class Assembly  

15 November Open Afternoon for Reception Class Places 2018  

  1.15pm – 3.15pm  

24 November Travelling Book Fair 

1 December Decoration Day  

13 December  KS1 Nativity – Dress rehearsal 2pm  

14 December Pantomime at Clitheroe Grand (10am)  

14 December  KS1 Nativity – 6.30pm  

15 December  Christmas Jumper Day  

15 December Ribble Class Assembly 

21 December Christmas Lunch and Parties  

22 December School closes for Christmas Holidays 

8 January (Monday) School re-opens 

15
th

 January  Closing date for Primary School Admissions (Sept 2018) 
 

Fairtrade Friday – Afternoon break 

Carton of Juice = 30p Hot Chocolate= 30p  Biscuit = 20p 

 Friday 6 October   

 Friday 10 November         Friday 7
 
December  

 

 

 


